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6rd May 2022 

 
Dear parents/carers,  
RE: Robinwood Residential experience for Y6 pupils.  
 
We have booked to take our current Year 5 children to the Robinwood centre (Maes y Nant, Wrexham) when they 
are in Year 6.  This residential will take place between Wednesday 15th – Friday 17th March 2023 and will be for 3 
days and 2 nights.  We visited the Robinwood centre this year, with our current Year 6 children,  and they had an 
absolutely wonderful time. The Robinwood experience will provide the opportunity for your child to take part in 14 
exciting activities and will offer activities that will challenge, develop teamwork and stimulate the imagination.  
 
We have attached a booklet for parents/carers which provides an overview of the type of activities that your child 
will take part in as part of the experience.  
 
In order to secure our booking, we have to provide Robinwood with a deposit to secure the booking. The total cost 
of the trip will be £275.00.  This will be £245.00 for the cost of the Robinwood experience and then an additional 
£25.00 per child for the cost of the coach. There is also a cost of £5.00 per child for insurance.  
Please make a payment of £75.00 to secure your child’s place on the trip. All payments can be made via Parent Pay. 
Parents can spread the cost of the residential by following the breakdown below or alternatively after you have 
made the deposit payment, you can pay the rest in one payment.  
 
 Payments need to be paid by the following dates outlined below:  
 

1) Deposit payment of £75.00 to be made by Wednesday 26th May 2022  
2) Payment 2 of £40.00 to be made by Friday 8th July 2022.  
3) Payment 3 of £40.00 to be made by Monday 12th September 2022.  
4) Payment 4 of £40.00 to be made by Friday 21st October 2022  
5) Payment 5 of £40.00 to be made by Friday 25th November 2022  
6) Final payment of £40 to be made by Friday 27th January 2023.  

The final payment must be received by Friday 27th January as we have to send our payments to Robinwood by this 
date.  
 
We will hold a meeting regarding the residential, but this won’t take place until next academic year so if you do have 
any questions or queries in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact me at school.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs McAleny 


